
OPEN
NIGHT

FOR
GIRL

CHORISTERS

Guildford
Cathedral
Choir

TUESDAY 6 JULY
6.30pm-8.30pm
AT
Guildford Cathedral

Join us for an informal and fun 
open evening at the Cathedral 
to experience a friendly team 
of musicians who enjoy 
singing together.



Does your daughter love singing? 
Does she have a good ear? 
Does she have a good sense of rhythm? 
Does she enjoy meeting new friends in 
a welcoming and friendly environment? 

Join us for an informal and fun open evening at the 
Cathedral to experience a friendly team of musicians 
who enjoy singing together. 

Our open evening is for girls aged 
9-18 who want to find out what it 
is like to be a Cathedral chorister. 
Come and meet our girl choristers 
aged 9-18 and sing with them. Led 
by our renowned vocal coach, Hilary 
Jones, join Organist and Master of the 
Choristers Katherine Dienes-Williams 
and Sub organist Richard Moore 
together with Organ Scholar Luke 
Saint for an evening at the Cathedral. 
Girls rehearse on Tuesday nights from 
6.30-8.30pm and sing at the Cathedral 
on Fridays and Sundays. Once a full 
chorister, girls can claim £500 against 
instrumental or vocal tuition invoices.
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